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It’s hard to believe that winter is just around the corner. We truly feel blessed to
work with such amazing kids! We had a great time at our Pumpkin Carving Party last
month and we hope you enjoy the pictures. We want to wish everyone a great
Thanksgiving and Christmas Break!

Missions

This month we are raking leaves for people in the community. A group of us will be
raking leaves after church on November 18th in Liberty. If you know someone who
needs help raking their leaves, please contact us and we would be happy to help. Also
on November 20th we will be providing a Thanksgiving Meal to the Brianna's Hope
Chapter in Liberty. We enjoy lending a helping hand in the community and we are
always up for new mission ideas or suggestions, so please let us know if you have
one.

Events

A small group of us went to the Fields of Faith Event in Muncie on November 1st. [t was a
wonderful event that left us all feeling inspired and encouraged to spread the love of God.
The event included testimonies from high school students, a time of worship, and a
testimony from Tim Tebow. On November 14th we provided food before the Fall sports
banquet to celebrate the athletes for their accomplishments this season. We enjoy
watching the students show off their athletic talents.

Upcoming Events

December is going to be a exciting and busy time for Alex and | as we will be
welcoming our new baby girl into the world. We will be taking the month of December
and January off to be with her. We will stay in contact with the youth during this time
but we will not be having events or missions during these months. In February we
plan to start back with mission and events.

Contact Information

Brooke and Alex Murra
(765)580-1478 and (765)S80-2708
gbtipton@indianaedu and murrayl580@yahoo.com



